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EAT MY NEWS EXPERIENCE LETTER 

 

 

Date: 10th January 2022 

 

This is to certify that Manya Pandit has successfully completed her work experience 

program with Eat My News in the Social Media department. She interned with the 

organization from 22nd September 2021 to 2nd January 2022 as a Member.  

 

 

She completed tasks that were assigned to her in a timely manner and also showed a 

keen interest in learning through observation and execution. During her stint with us, we 

found her overall performance Excellent. [Excellent/Good/Average] 

 

 

We wish her all success in her future career. 

 

*To do a background check of the candidate recruiters can feel free to reach us on 
digital@eatmynews.com 
 

 

Yours sincerely, 

For Eat My News  

 

 

Shruti Gupta (Community HR Head) 
 
 

 
 


